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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
DOLPH BRISCOE STATE CAPITOL
GOVERNOR AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711

October 3, 1978

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

-~ Governor Briscoe has received your telegram of September 29, 1978,
and he has asked that I respond on his behalf.

Thank you so much for taking the time to communicate to the Governor
your ideas and recommendations. Governor Briscoe is especially grateful
for your suggestions.

Thank you again for writing and whenever this office can be of assis-
tance to you, please call on us.

Yours very truly,

Andrew Kever
Appointments Secretary
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